
From: Lisa Webb
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop the pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 3:00:27 PM

Lisa Webb
46 Magnolia Dr
Goffstown, NH 03045

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

To whom it may concern,

Please block the Northern Pass to keep NH beautiful.

Lisa Webb

Sincerely,
Lisa Webb
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